March 3, 2008
Council Chambers

The Yacolt Town Council met in regular session on March 3, 2008, at 7:30 p.m.  The call to order by Mayor Warren was followed by the flag salute.  Councilmembers present were Madler, Holyk, Weldon, and Hancock.  Councilmember Marbut was absent.  There were visitors present.

There was a motion by Holyk, seconded by Madler to approve the minutes of the February 19, 2008 meeting.  Motion Carried.
There was no Citizen Communication. 
Old Business:

Nick Peck, Vice President of the Yacolt Parrot Preservation Association (YPPA), was present to offer a progress report on the Quaker Parrots.  There was a discussion on the Work Day held on March 1st.  Mr. Peck stated that the Friends of Animals and the Quaker Parrots Society attended.  He spoke about being in contact with Dean at Portland Utilities Department regarding the orange sleeves.  Councilmember Holyk stated the town had a good relationship with PUD.  Christopher Driggens with NW Bird Rescue asked about getting cherry pickers to slide nests down on poles.
Councilmember Weldon spoke about requesting an Annual Parrot Festival which was suggested by the YPPA .  There will be a workshop on April 28th with an update on March 17th.
Mayor Warren adjourned the meeting to an executive session on the matter of personnel at 8:10 p.m.  .
Mayor Warren reconvened to the regular Council session at 8:35 p.m. There was a discussion regarding the Clerk Treasurer Packet.  There was a motion by Weldon, seconded by Holyk to increase the Clerk/Treasurer packet by  $170 per month  The motion was carried. 

Mayor Warren thanked the Council for their hard work.

, 
 There was a motion by Holyk, seconded by Madler to approve warrants #11186 through #11206 as follows:  Current Expense - $9,878.59; Parks - $172.31 City Street - $5,568.52; Cemetery - $221.16; and Stormwater - $884.67.  Motion Carried.


Mayor Warren declared the meeting adjourned at 9.00 p.m.
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